Newswire

Community Medical Center

an affiliate of the Saint Barnabas Health Care System

Vol. 9 Issue 44 + November 13, 2009



Gift Bags Donated to Oncology Patients

The Hannah Banana Foundation donated over 200 therapeutic gift bags filled with art supplies, toys, journals, and activity books for our oncology patients to brighten their days while they are in our care. The Hannah Banana Foundation was founded in memory of Hannah Prisand, a cancer patient, who died in 2008.

Gary M. Prisand, D.M.D., PA., Vice President of the Hannah Banana Foundation and some of his staff visited CMC recently to personally bring the gift bags. Gladys Zakar, Chrissy Dodds, RN, and Donna Reinbeck, RN, were on-hand to receive the thoughtful donation.